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Ruben passed his level 1 swimming and has 
been moved up to a higher level class. He has 
only been having swimming lessons for 7 
weeks! 
 
Well done Ruben!  
 

Harry sold poppies on Saturday 9th 
November to raise money for the Poppy 
Appeal, which is for veterans, the armed 
forces community and their families 
through this appeal. 
 
Harry played in the boys’ brigade band for 
remembrance Sunday in Wednesbury on 
Sunday 10th November 2024. 
 
 
Well done Harry! 
 



 
 

   

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
All our families – please send us photos and information of successes and achievements 
out of school.  
 
Please email info@pinfold-st.walsall.sch.uk  
 
We love hearing about our brilliant pupils.  

 
 
Emily has won the infant dance award for 
‘most effort’. 
She only started dancing at The Classic 
Academy of Dance in January. 
 
Well done Emily!  

 
 
Nadhira recently completed her Grade 2 
Ballet exams. 
 
She has been dancing at Walsall Dance 
Academy she was four years old. 
 
Well done Nadhira!  


